
 
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2025 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a safe and happy new year’s 

eve. It has been nice to have Christmas break but now we are ready to 

get back to our normal routines. School will resume on Tuesday January 

7th.  

 With the weather being unstable in the coming weeks we want 

everyone to be mindful of it. If school lets out early due to weather we 

will be here. If we have to close early we will get a hold of you and let you 

know. We will not call you and say we are closing and you have to be 

here in 5 minutes, we will give you time to get here. If you are going to be 

late due to the weather please call or send me a message so we are not 

all worried.  

Dates to Remember: 

1/7    School Resumes 

1/20   MLK Day 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  

Mr. Jeremy 



 


